
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 
VA-251-12-B-0086 

 
PROJECT NUMBER: 553-10-109 Please ensure that before submitting questions or requests 

for clarification that you thoroughly read the solicitation, 
specifications, drawings and other pertinent documents. 
When submitting questions on this project the Government 
requires contractors to specifically identify the specification 
and/or solicitation section(s) or drawing number(s) in 
reference to the question or request for clarification 
submitted. No question or request for clarification will be 
answered by the Government unless the above requirements 
are met.  Failure to comply may prevent the Government 
from responding in a timely manner. 

PROJECT TITLE: Expand Hemodialysis 
PROJECT LOCATION: Department of Veterans Affairs 

John D. Dingell 
VA Medical Center 
4646 John R. Street 
Detroit, MI 48201 

 
TO: 

Sonny Earls, Contract Specialist 
Department of Veterans Affairs 
Aleda E. Lutz VA Medical Center 
1500 Weiss St. 
Saginaw, MI 48602 

 
RFI NO.:  001 DATE:  05/22/12 SPEC/DWG. REFERENCE: 

 
 

REPLY NEEDED BY:  
   
INFORMATION NEEDED: 
 
Regarding telecommunications work for this project…. the spec. mentions RG-6, RG-11 and optical fiber ……. I was under the 
impression that we will only be abating the existing copper horizontal station cabling and running new…Is this the case? 
 
Are there specific length of patch cables that are required for the voice and data locations in both the TC and at the WO? 
 
On the walk through, I noticed that the voice was terminated on 110 blocks, would you prefer to keep this termination method or 
would you like us to terminate the voice on patch panels on the rack in case VoIP is in the future for the hospital? 
 
REPLY: 
 
Existing cable splitter box in existing Clean Equipment C2938 is being removed including all coax RG-6 and RG-11 cabling.  All 
new coax RG-6 cabling is being run from TV’s to MATV distribution amp in TCOMM ROOM C2981. Refer to sheet EP502.  Not 
aware of any existing optical fiber within Hemodialysis area or any new requirement for such.  All existing copper horizontal 
station cabling shall remain for any voice/data outlets remaining or being relocated (within existing cable length).  All new copper 
horizontal station cabling to voice/ data outlets shall be per specifications. 
 
5 foot patch cords should be provided at the switch in the data closet. 
 
Voice cables should be terminated on 110 blocks. 
 
Pete Wroblewski 
Albert Kahn Associates, Inc. 
05-29-2012 
 
REPLY FROM: 
 

DATE:   

ATTACHMENTS: 
 

COPY TO: 

 

SUBMITTED BY: Erik Canary City/State: Troy,MI 

PHONE NO.: 248-823-0678 


